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NIRC Roads Department – Suspension of Private Works 
Due to limited resources and Roads commitment to the current Works Program, the 
Roads Department will not be accepting or conducting any Private Bituminous Sealing 
or repair works, until further notice.  

While it is acknowledged that the Roads Department is the only current source for 
Bituminous sealing and repair product, the department will be committing these 
products and our equipment to Council related Road Works.  

For further information or queries please contact the Roads Office 24217 or mobile 
50884. 
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